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Senator Carney, Representative Kuhn, and esteemed members of the Judiciary 
Committee,
My name is Cory Reynolds, and I'm here to express my opposition to LD 1049. As a 
strong supporter of gun rights and the 2nd Amendment, I want to emphasize that my 
concerns about this bill have nothing to do with those principles.
Instead, I firmly believe that passing LD 1049 would compromise the safety of our 
law enforcement officers. These brave men and women put their lives on the line 
every day, and it's our responsibility to ensure they have the necessary information to 
protect themselves and others.
Knowing whether a gun is present in a vehicle is crucial for officer safety. This bill 
would create unnecessary risks for our law enforcement personnel, and I urge you to 
consider the potential consequences.
Thank you for your time, and I hope you'll take my concerns into consideration


